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Share Your Learning With Us 

We have loved receiving your wonderful photographs showing your home learning and would love to keep see-

ing them. If you are happy for photographs to be shared on newsletters and the school website, please send 

them to your class teacher’s e-mail address: 

Rainbow - rainbow@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Red - red@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Blue - blue@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Purple - purple@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Green - green@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Orange - orange@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

With regard to keeping safe, I have attached some information leaflets - one for KS1 

and one for KS2 - that I received for Cambridgeshire Constabulary.  There are some 

good links for internet safety and child-friendly guidance on Covid-19.  There is also 

an activity pack attached which your children might enjoy completing. 

From Tuesday of next week, we look forward to welcoming further children from Re-

ception Class, Year 1 and Year 6 back into school and we will continue to keep you 

informed with regard to further opening.  Again, I look forward to a time when our 

school is once again a thriving and fun environment. 

Stay safe 

Mrs Munday 

Hello Everyone 

Well, what a change in the weather!  Last week, you saw me in Mrs Connell’s red wellies, remembering my youth, crazily 

splashing in puddles to distract myself from worrying about the flooding and this week it is a total contrast! We have    

experienced record temperatures and unlimited sunshine.  As you can see in the photograph below, I have managed to 

escape my office for a quick opportunity to take advantage of the gorgeous sunshine and have even enjoyed an ice 

cream or two!   

I am sure that you too will take advantage of the beautiful weather, but please remember to stay safe in the sun and 

around water.  Make sure that you keep sun safe by: finding a shady place, wearing a sun hat, covering up with clothing 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


 

Photos of the Week 

In Rainbow Class, George 

has produced some lovely 

writing about bees. 

In Red Class, Peter has been learning 

about habitats.  

In Blue Class, Connie has 
been taking care of some cat-
erpillars and this week she re-
leased the butterflies in to her 
garden.  

In Purple Class, Katleigh has  

germinated an apple seed. 
In Green Class, Szymon 
has demonstrated how 
shading can be used to 
add depth to a picture.  

In Orange Class, Chloe has created her own 
interpretation of Henry VII’s family tree. 

Also, in Orange Class, Harry has 

been testing out his beekeeping 

skills. 



A Message for Rainbow Class 

Hello everyone 

I see lots of you have been doing fantastic work, how brilliant are you!! Since my 

last newsletter I have clipped my dog, Ghost, because he has lots of fur and it 

was very hot but he still enjoys a swim in the pond or a sit in his paddling pool. I 

have finished another Alice in wonderland chair and have started the next. But 

best of all, football is back so I was very naughty at the weekend and watched 7 

games of football including Watford’s 1-1 draw with Leicester. Which was not too 

bad as it kept us out of the relegation zone. Thought I would share this with you 

as you might be missing me talk about Watford FC. 

Love Mrs Connell  

 

 

 

Hi Rainbows, 

Hope you are all keeping safe and well, it has been great seeing all the work 

you are still sending us,. Congratulations Alivia on your new baby sister and  

Oliver, your presentation on mini beasts looked excellent, shame you are una-

ble to show it in class. I am back in the garden and have been weeding and 

planting flowers.  I hope to see you all very soon.  

From Mrs Maryon. 



A Message for Red Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Red Class, 

Wow! What a change in the weather we have had! This is perfect for us as we're looking at 

hot and cold climates, so, what I would like to know is, what have you done differently     

compared to previous weeks? Have you had to change the way you dress? Do you need to 

protect your skin from the sun, if so what did you use? How have you managed to keep cool? 

I've had to change the way I care for my Mum's garden. Normally, I could water it maybe 

once or twice a day, but because of the heat and the sun, I need to make sure her garden 

gets plenty of water, maybe 3 or 4 times a day! I have sent another picture to show you the 

progress, can you see anything different from last week's photo? 

I hope you're all drinking plenty of water, we need to keep ourselves hydrated just like the 

flowers! To help keep you hydrated, I'm sending across a little tip to help keep you cool. If 

you have any other ideas on how to keep cool, I'd love to hear them!!  

Please, please keep sending us your lovely photos of all that you've been up to! We really 

are missing you all! 

Take care Red Class and stay safe, 



A Message for Purple Class 

Hello Purple Class 

  

Hope you are all well and keeping busy. 

  

I hope you are all enjoying writing your own versions of the Cinderella fairy tale.  We look for-

ward to reading the finished stories when you send them in. 

  

The Bronze Age topic sounds good.  Have fun making your Bronze Age Bell Beakers and again  I 

look forward to seeing them when finished. 

  

A big ‘thank you’ to everyone who has been sending in pictures of their home learning. 

  

Mrs Titmarsh is enjoying going in to school to supervise  her lunchtime bubble and at home this 

week, has been keeping busy up-cycling furniture with her daughter. 

  

Take care and keep up the brilliant learning. 

  

Mrs Titmarsh and Miss Knight 

 

 

 

A Message for Blue Class 

 

 

Hello Blue Class, 

It doesn't seem possible that another week has gone by since my last letter!  I hope you are all 

well and are enjoying the return of the lovely sunny weather.  This week, I have seen and had a 

chat with both Mrs Raby and Mrs Shinn , at a distance of course!  It was so nice to catch up 

with them both and they send their best wishes to all of you.  We are all hoping that it won't 

be too long before we get to see all of you as well but until then please keep sending in your 

work and photos, as we really enjoy seeing what you have been getting up to during your time at 

home. 

Miss Carpenter, Mrs Raby, Mrs Shinn, Miss Bagg 



A Message for Green Class 

Well hello there Green guys! 

Mr Davies has passed over the honour again this week, so Mrs Scott will be checking in with you all again. 

Very British to talk about the weather, but ‘goodness me’ haven’t we seen many extremes of weather over the last 

week or so! 

Great for your rain gauges, if they weren’t washed, or blown away. More recently, back to the scorching summer sun, 

I must admit I am enjoying this much more. 

Mr Davies and I are loving the pictures you send us, it’s great to see you all and stay in touch with your news as well 

as the wonderful work many of you have been completing. 

I believe Mr Davies is starting to get a bit more settled into his new house and I’m sure like me you wish him all the 

best for a happy and healthy time in his new home. 

In the Scott household we have finally finished decorating for a while. Mr S has gone back to work, so it is very quiet 

at home again! 

Last week, I brought a new saddle for Bandit, it’s a western saddle and is very comfortable.  Hopefully it will help 

with my confidence riding again as it has a handle (pommel)! I shall try and a get a picture to show you soon. 

For father’s day we were invited to Kirsty and family’s home. They have a garden separated into two so we sat one 

side whilst they sat the other.  We were able to play games with the grandchildren as Kirsty had drawn some on the 

patio doors. It was very different but at least we felt like we were together. 

Well I will say ‘goodbye’ for now.  I am checking Purple Mash and you are keeping me busy today.  

Take care and stay safe, Mrs Scott and Mr Davies.  

A Message for Orange Class 

Hello Orange Class, 

Firstly, what wonderful weather we have had this week.  I hope you have all been playing in the 

garden, making mud pies, paddling in the pool or going on a bicycle ride, soaking up the sun. I had a 

wonderful birthday, which included lots of face time calls (my favourite was Miss Heath and Mrs 

Fey singing ‘Happy Birthday’) some gorgeous presents, a yummy chip shop dinner and plenty of 

cake! 

Miss Heath has moved house this week and has enjoyed making her house a home. I’m sure you will 

join me in sending her our best wishes and may she make many happy memories in her new abode. 

As always we have enjoyed receiving all your photos and examples of work, you are all so            

incredibly creative! We miss you all and hope you are all keeping safe and well. 

Mrs Riley, Miss Heath and Mrs Fey 

 



A Message for Yellow Class 

Dear Yellow Class 

Hi everyone! Hope that you are all continue to be well and that you have all enjoyed doing your 

transition work this week as part of your home learning and have found it useful. I would like for 

you to continue to complete your transition booklets from today’s English session and to use these 

to help to support your transition to secondary school. I hope that these will provide a stimulus 

for discussion with your families and friends, and will hopefully help to alleviate any concerns that 

you might have. It is an exciting and important part of your educational journeys and it will help 

you to be as prepared as possible for this new and exciting part of growing up. 

Could I please remind those children who are attending Downham Market Academy that there will 

be a virtual information session for parents and children on Monday 29th June at 10am. Mrs   

Munday and I will both be in attendance. Teams’ invitations will be sent out today via e-mail. I am 

currently in discussions with Thomas Clarkson Academy to enable a similar meeting to take place 

for parents and children who will be attending this secondary school in September. 

Please continue to work hard and to build on your strong work ethic which will inevitably help to 

support you at secondary school. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Summers 



 

A visitor in the garden 

Mrs Taylor-Shaw and her family have built a hedgehog house in their garden. They also           

registered with Hodgehog Street, an app to help people encourage hedgehogs into their garden.  

They were so excited this week when they saw a little visitor in their garden.  We can’t wait to 

see more photos.   

 

 



 

 

 Mrs Pepper’s Super fruit ice lollies/cubes 

 

You will need… 

 your favourite fruit, berries are a good choice as they give off 

so much flavour 

 sugar free lemonade 

 ice cube tray/ice lolly mould (if you don’t have any of these, 

you could use an empty, clean yogurt pot) 

Prepare the fruit, washing it and slicing it. Place it into your ice 

cube tray or ice lolly mould, making sure you fill it well, so that 

the fruit doesn’t move around too much when the liquid is added. 

Then fill with the sugar free lemonade. Pop them in the freezer 

and once they’re frozen, away you go!  

Use cocktail sticks to help you make your own lollipop sticks if 

you haven’t got any moulds. You could even add water to your ice 

cubes, instead of lemonade and have them in 

your favourite drink 

 












